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ONSF Hosts Medical Intern from Korea 

GREENWICH, CT – From December, 2016 to mid-February, 2017 ONSF (ONS Foundation for 

Clinical Research & Education) hosted a winter break internship experience at its Greenwich, 

CT location for a medical student from 

Korea, John Je Chan Lee.  John, a 

former Cornell University student, is 

currently attending Eulji University School 

of Medicine in Korea. 

Dr. Paul Sethi, ONSF President and 

Cornell University Human Ecology 

alumnus, invited John to participate in the 

internship and acted as his mentor during 

the course of study.  In addition, Dr. Sethi 

and John will co-author a textbook 

chapter on shoulder replacement. 

 

 

ONSF is a registered not-for-profit, 501(c) 3 organization devoted to researching the causes and 

optimal treatments of orthopedic injuries and musculoskeletal conditions. ONSF, in alliance with 

Greenwich Hospital, strives to improve standards of excellence for the treatment of 

musculoskeletal disorders through clinical research, physician and patient education, and 

community outreach programs. The Foundation is located at 6 Greenwich Office Park, 

Greenwich, CT. For further information about ONSF call (203) 869-3131 or visit our website at 

www.ONSF.org 

A Greenwich Hospital Alliance 

http://www.onsf.org/

